Constantino, Mike

From: Jack Axel <jacobmaxel@msn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 5, 2018 9:28 AM

To: Constantino, Mike

Subject: [External] Re: northshore relinquishment 17-006
Mike-

The physical change to the project is the reduction form two stories to one, which reduces the square footage
from 34,800 sf to 18,000sf. The cost is anticipated to drop from $14,974,094 to $12M. Physicians office space
will be reduced, and the conference and administrative spaces included in the project will be eliminated.
Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Thanks.

Jack

Jacob M. Axel

President

Axel & Associates, Inc.

675 North Court, Suite 210
Palatine, IL 60067

Phone: (847) 776-7101

From: Constantino, Mike <Mike.Constantino@Illinois.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, December 5, 2018 8:06 AM

To: Jack Axel

Subject: northshore relinquishment 17-006

Jack where do we stand with this?
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